

54 The Driveway, Ottawa, Dec. 17th,1923.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B. ELD.
Principle McGill University,
Montreal, Que.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

Our Annual Meeting of the Ottawa Valley Graduate Society of McGill University will take place on Tuesday evening Jan. the 15th. at the Chateau Laurier, Ottawa. The executive have asked me to get Dr. W. W. Chipman or Dr. Eve to address them on this evening. Dr. Chipman has acknowledged my letter by stating that he has already a couple of engagements for January and he doesn't see how he can give any further addresses during the month of January. Therefore I am writing Dr. Eve today asking him if he would address us at our Annual meeting on January the 15th. If you will take this matter up at once with either of these two men and have one of them appointed to represent the University at our Annual meeting this would do us a great favor.

Please let me know what result you have.

With best wishes,

Yours very sincerely,

Hon. Sec. Treas.